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Andy Bateson

From: Peter Twemlow <Peter.Twemlow@dp9.co.uk>

Sent: 22 November 2021 19:58

To: Andy Bateson

Cc: Jack Playford

Subject: RE: BHGS - Updated Golf Facility Plan

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Also, from the project manager and Howard Swan:

“The golf course works have not commenced. A contractor has been identified and letter of intent issued 
pending confirmation of a commencement date following discharge of the s106 obligation. Some site 
investigation works have been completed over the last month, including geotechnical boreholes (we had a 
small drilling rig on site for a couple of weeks), tree surveys, and dimensional checks. We also have further 
surveys to complete in the coming months, including soils classification work. So there has been some 
activity on site but nothing related to the golf works.”

Peter Twemlow
Director
direct: 020 7004 1704 
mobile: 07860 946 610 
e-mail: Peter.Twemlow@dp9.co.uk

DP9 Ltd
100 Pall Mall
London
SW1Y 5NQ
telephone: 020 7004 1700 facsimile: 020 7004 1790 website: www.dp9.co.uk

This e-mail and any attachments hereto are strictly confidential and intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information which is privileged. If you are 
not the intended addressee, you must not disclose, forward, copy or take any action in relation to this e-mail or attachments. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please delete it and notify postmaster@dp9.co.uk

From: Peter Twemlow 
Sent: 22 November 2021 19:57
To: Andy.Bateson@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Cc: Jack Playford <jack.playford@dp9.co.uk>
Subject: BHGS - Updated Golf Facility Plan
Importance: High

Andy

Please see attached which has been updated with the annotations discussed. Any questions please let us 
know.

We are preparing a response to the two additional representations now received.

I have put in 30 mins to discuss the amendment application on Friday afternoon. We will get a pack of 
changes to you on Wednesday.
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Kind regards,

Peter

Peter Twemlow
Director
direct: 020 7004 1704 
mobile: 07860 946 610 
e-mail: Peter.Twemlow@dp9.co.uk

DP9 Ltd
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London
SW1Y 5NQ
telephone: 020 7004 1700 facsimile: 020 7004 1790 website: www.dp9.co.uk

This e-mail and any attachments hereto are strictly confidential and intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information which is privileged. If you are 
not the intended addressee, you must not disclose, forward, copy or take any action in relation to this e-mail or attachments. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please delete it and notify postmaster@dp9.co.uk


